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December 22, 2017 

 

To the Stevens Community, 

 

I am pleased to share with you this brief video update highlighting the impressive accomplishments 

of the University community during the Fall 2017 semester. I invite you to spread the news of 

Stevens' latest progress and share this video with colleagues, friends, and family members. 

 

Best wishes for a restful holiday break and a happy new year! 

 

Per aspera ad astra, 

 

 
Nariman Farvardin 

President 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lTO20WeAnTo

